
Dear Kingston Technology, 

I would like to thank Kingston Technology for choosing  
me as one of the Kingston Technology-Hoag Classic 
Scholarship recipients for 2020. I am honored to have 
received this generous and kind gift. 

This scholarship gives me the opportunity to focus on school 
and work without having to worry about money, especially  
in these difficult and uncertain times. 

This scholarship also brings me one step closer to  
my career and life goals. I am working on my bachelor’s 
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degree and eventually hope to pursue a physician  
assistant degree. I have worked at Hoag for almost  
four years. I am incredibly grateful for all the  
opportunities I’ve been given through Hoag,  
and I am truly appreciative of this  
scholarship from Kingston Technology. 

Warmest regards,  
Michael Davila

•	 Years at Hoag: 3
•	 Pursuing a bachelor’s in health care science
•	 �Scholarship brings him one step closer  

to his career and life goals
•	 Goal is to be a physician assistant
•	 Hoag feels like home


